
SOUTHERN ALUMINUM ALULITE FOLDING TABLES 
SOLICITATION FOR BIDS 

 

 

 
 
The Arkansas Transit Association is offering for public sale by sealed bid a lot of 
fifty (50) Alulite aluminum folding tables with four (4) rolling storage carts.  These 
60” by 24” folding aluminum tables were previously used in a classroom 
environment.  They are in very good condition and available for inspection at the 
Association’s office in North Little Rock.  They are designed for both indoor and 
outdoor use.     
 
For questions, please contact Jim Gilbert at jgilbert@arktransit.org or 501-372-8900.   
Bids must be received at Arkansas Transit Association, 620 W. Broadway, North 
Little Rock, AR  72114 no later than 2:00 pm, Thursday, February 13, 2025.  Bid 
form is available at https://arkansastransit.com/tables-for-sale/.   
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NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

The Arkansas Transit Association complies with all civil rights provisions of federal statutes and related 
authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. 
Therefore, the Arkansas Transit Association does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, 
national origin, religion or disability, Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the 
admission, access to and treatment in the Arkansas Transit Association ’s programs and activities, as 
well as the Arkansas Transit Association ’s hiring or employment practices. Complaints of alleged 
discrimination and inquiries regarding the Arkansas Transit Association ’s nondiscrimination policies may 
be directed to Ann H. Gilbert (Title VI ADA/504 Coordinator), 620 W. Broadway St., North Little Rock, AR 
72114, 501-372-8900, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following email address: info@arktransit.org or Ann H. 
Gilbert (Title VI ADA/504 Coordinator), agilbert@arktransit.org. 

Free language assistance for Limited English Proficient individuals is available upon request. 

This notice is available from the Title VI ADA/504 Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille. 




